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THE SPIDER DESTROYER

LIQUID INSECT SPRAY

EMULSIFIABLE CONCENTRATE

LIQUID INSECT SPRAY

500 mL

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REG. NO. 25787 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
Chlorpyrifos 50 g/litre

DANGER            POISON

SKIN AND EYE IRRITANT

MADE BY
Superior Chemicals Products Inc.

1368 Bord de l=eau
Ste-Dorothée, Laval,

Québec, Canada H7Y 1C4
450-689-2171.

THE SPIDER DESTROYER is an effective product to control spiders
around the house.

DIRECTIONS: (5 mL = 1 teaspoonfuls) (15 mL = 1 tablespoonfuls).
Spiders are not insects even though many people regard them as
such. Spiders are predacious creatures, feeding on insects and
other spiders. They obtain their food in two fashions namely by
hunting or snaring their prey in silken webs.  Upon entrapment
spiders inject their prey with an immobilizing poison and proceed
to feed on the victim=s bodily fluids. Spiders do not eat solid



portions of food. Many people find spiders offensive and they can
be a nuisance by constructing their webs around the home. 
SPIDER CONTROL OUTDOORS: Mix 50 mL with 1 litre of water and apply
as a coarse spray under eaves troughs, along siding, underneath
porches or wherever spider congregate. Treatment of the webs will
improve the results. The spider destroyer may stain some
materials. Test a small area before proceeding.  SPIDER CONTROL
INDOOR: Mix 50 mL with 1 litre of water and *Apply as a spot
treatment with a low pressure coarse spray or with a paint brush
to localized areas only i.e., along base boards, behind fixtures,
beneath and sinks, stoves, refrigerators and cabinets; around
plumbing and other utility installations, around doors and
windows.  A spot is an area no larger than 0.2 m2.  NOTE: CARE
SHOULD BE TAKEN TO AVOID DEPOSITING THE PRODUCT ONTO SURFACES
WHICH ARE EASILY ACCESSIBLE BY CHILDREN.

Where spiders are a problem.  Repeat if reinfestation occurs, but
no more than once every 2 months.  DO NOT APPLY AS A SPACE SPRAY.
The spider destroyer may stain some materials. Test a small area
before proceeding. NOTE: Do not use on roses, azaleas, camelias,
poinsettias, geraniums, oxalis, coleus and variegated ivy.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhaling spray
mist or contact with eyes, skin and clothing.  May cause
irritation to skin or eyes.  Wash thoroughly after use.  AWear
rubber gloves when mixing and applying the product@ and Avoid
contamination of food, feed, utensils drinking water or any body
of water.  Wash contaminated food surfaces, utensils and clothing
with soap and water. Do not permit children or pets to contact
sprayed areas until dry.  Do not use in poultry houses or other
animal buildings. This product is toxic to fish and crustaceans. 
KEEP CHILDREN AND PETS AWAY FROM TREATED AREA DURING APPLICATION
AND UNTIL DRY. 

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container, triple rinse container
into sprayer and dispose of empty container with household
garbage. 

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, do not induce vomiting, contains
petroleum distillate solvent.  IF INHALED remove victim to fresh
air. If not breathing give artificial respiration, preferably
mouth to mouth.  Obtain medical attention or contact poison
control centre.  If on skin, wash with soap and water. Remove
contaminated clothing.  If in eyes, flush with water for 15
minutes and obtain medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Contains a cholinesterase inhibitor and
a solvent. Atropine is an antidote.



NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller=s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee
or assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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